
FREE EVENT FOR SMALL WATER SYSTEM OPERATORS 

Friday Oct. 21st, 2016 

Did you know? Non-domestic ground water users are required to apply for a                 

groundwater license and report annual usage under BC’s Water Sustainability Act. 

  

10:45 am – 1:45 pm 
 

RDN Water Purveyor Working Group Workshop 2016 
Topic: Gathering Data on Your Small Water System to Prepare for 

Groundwater Licensing 
Come to network with fellow small water system operators at this annually hosted workshop; learn from 
expert and practical speakers about flow and depth monitoring equipment and installations, and helpful 
management tools. We will focus on the information purveyors will need to prepare for groundwater 
licensing, and how to go about collecting it. Visit www.wpwg.ca for more info.  
 

Please RSVP for this free workshop to dmcgillivray@rdn.bc.ca or 250-390-6560 by Oct 14th, 2016 
 

2:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

BC Ground Water Association Information Session  

Topic: Groundwater Licensing Requirements  
This ministry-led information session is intended to inform potential licensees on new groundwater licensing 
requirements under the Water Sustainability Act, including the granting of water rights, the rights and 
responsibilities related to the use of groundwater, and water license application requirements for existing and 
new groundwater users. Visit www.bcgwa.org for more information.  
 

Register for this free session by Oct 14th, 2016 at www.bcgwa.org/WAS-Info-Sessions/index.htm   
 

 
 

This FREE event will be held at the Quality Bayside Resort,                                   

240 Dogwood St., Parksville. Refreshments will be provided. 
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